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It was so lovely to welcome all the children 

back to school on Wednesday!  Everyone 

settled into their classes quickly keen to 

start their new topics. 

 

Class 1 – All About Me 

Class 2 – Our Local Area 

Class 3 – Volcanoes 

Class 4 - Vikings 
 

 

 

If your child is in our Reception year 

group, you are invited to a parent’s 

information meeting to learn about the 

scheme we are using to teach phonics, 

“Little Wandle”.  This session is taking 

place on Wednesday 11th September at 

2.45pm.  Children may stay in After 

School Club free of charge if you are 

attending the meeting. 

 

 
 

 

A provisional date for the NHS 

Childhood Flu Immunisation 

session has been booked for  

23rd October 2024.   

 

Further details, will follow 

shortly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
How great to see 
everyone back this week 
and to welcome all the 
new children in Class 1 
and across the school. It has also been lovely to 
welcome Miss Dennett as she joins the 
Baynards Team. She is settling in well to her 
new class and the whole school have made her 
feel very welcome - thank you.  
We hope to have some news to share with you 
from Miss Butler very soon- watch this space!  
I cannot believe how much the children have 
grown over the 6 week holidays! They have all 
come back to school with real enthusiasm and 
are ready, eager to learn and have settled really 
quickly. I have no doubt this next term will fly 
by!  
The children all look incredibly smart and we 
would be grateful if you could make sure all 
uniform is labelled so we can return any lost 
items to the correct owners – thank you!  
We have a large number of clubs starting next 
week - please look at the information below for 
the various clubs available and for details on 
how to book a place for your child. 
I look forward to seeing you all on Monday for 
the start of our first full week.  

Judith Dale 🙂  
 

 

 

 

A meeting full of information 
about our upcoming PGL 

residential trip is being held for 
Class 4 parents on Wednesday 

11th September at 3.15pm - 
please do try to come along!  

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk


BAYNARDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

TOWNSEND ROAD 

TIPTREE 

ESSEX 

CO5 0ND 

      Headteacher: Judith Dale 

      Telephone:  01621 - 817261 

e-mail:admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk 

6th September 2024 

Baynards Primary School fully complies with Data Protection and information legislation.  For full details on how we use your personal information, please email 

admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk or telephone 01621 817261. If your consents or details change, please inform us. Official-Sensitive. 

 

Clubs 

 

Breakfast and After School Club are 

available every day – please contact the 

school 24 hours in advance if you would like 

to book your child a place.   

 

Breakfast Club  

7.30am – 8.45am - £4.00 

 

After School Club  

3.15-5pm - £5 per session 

3.15-6pm - £8 per session  

 

Monday 

Singing Club – 3.15-4pm – Years 1- 6 

Multiskills – 3.15-4pm – Years 1 & 2 

 

Tuesday 

Fencing – 3.15-4pm – Key Stage 2 

 

Wednesday 

Board Games - 3.15-4pm – all year groups 

Street Dance – 3.15-4pm – Key Stage 2 

 

Thursday 

Football – 3.15-4pm – Key Stage 2 

 

Friday 

Roller Skating – 3.15-4pm – Year 6 

 

PE 

Children should come into school wearing 

their PE kit on the following days: 

 

Class 1 – Monday and Friday 

Class 2 – Tuesday and Thursday  

Class 3 – Tuesday and Thursday  

Class 4 – Monday and Friday 

 

If you would like your child to attend any of 

the above clubs, please email or let a member 

of the office staff know so that your child can 

be added to each register. 

 

 

 

We currently have a vacancy in school: 

 

We require a  

Breakfast Club Assistant 

to join our team 

supervising and providing 

breakfast to the children 

attending Breakfast Club working 7.30am until 

8.45am every day, term time only (£12.26 per 

hour).   

 

If you wish to apply and have a child at our 

school, they may attend Breakfast Club free of 

charge. 

 

Feel free to get in contact with Mrs Dale or 

Mrs Hockney if you would like more 

information! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The PTA have registered our school for the 

Asda Cashpot for Schools campaign where 

Asda will donate a percentage of your shop to 

our school each time you shop and scan.  

Download the Asda Rewards App, if you 

haven’t already, opt into the scheme and select 

our school. This won’t affect your own 

Cashpot.  

 Each person that registers earns £1 donation 

before you even start shopping! Thank you! 
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Can we remind parents that all 

medicines, including paracetamol 

tablets, must be kept in the school 

office and not in children’s bags.  All 

medication in school must be 

supervised by a member of staff.   

 

If your child is prescribed antibiotics, these 

will only be administered in school if the 

dosage is 4 times a day.  A consent form must 

be completed please. 

 

 

 

If you have any complete, good 

condition board games that are 

no longer played with and are 

willing to donate to the school, 

we would be very grateful!! 

 

 

 

 

 
Do you have a child, or know any children 

who are due to start school in 
September 2025?  We have group tours 
of the school on the dates below, where 

you will have the chance to ask 
questions, tour the school and see our 

wonderful children in action! 
 

 If you would like to attend one of the tours, 
please telephone the school office or send us 
an email at admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk.  

 
Tuesday 24th September 2024 at 9:30am or 

2pm 
Wednesday 9th October 2024 at 9:30am or 

2pm 
Friday 18th October 2023 at 9:30am or 2pm 
Thursday 24th October 2024 at 9:30am or 

2pm 

 

 

 

 
 

11.09.24    Phonics Meeting Class 1 Parents  

11.09.24    PGL Parent Meeting 3.15pm 

18.09.24    Forest Schools – Class 3 (6 weeks) 

02.10.24    Class 4 PGL Residential Trip 

19.11.24    School Photographer 
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